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Comments: My father has a cabin in cow creek California that we use in the summer, but mostly in the winter to

snowmobile. I have been riding since I was only five years old. My dad and I have so much fun doing this sport

and I have made so many good friends. I feel that we should not have to give up any of our riding area, but if I

had to choose one of the maps, I would choose #4. My dad and I both love riding the ridge from pinecrest peak to

castle rock. I have only seen 1 or 2 cross country skiers for the time that I have been riding and they were both

happy to see my dad and I because they use our tracks. They do not even come close to touching the 8000 to

9000 ft area that we ride the most. My dad and people I know have even given them rides to the top of mountains

so they can ski back down. The groups that are trying to shut us down do not even have a reason why they are

trying to shut us down. Our snowmobiles barely even pollute, so that's no reason to shut us down. I also

personally think that the "near natural" areas are completely stupid and were never made legally. That is the only

reason they have to shut us down, and now that reason is out, so there is absolutely no reason to take any area

away from us. 


